
 
 

NBBOA Maintenance Course 

Wednesday, October 18th, 2023 

10 am to 3:00 pm 
 
 

The New Brunswick Office of the Fire Marshal is presenting an information 

session on aspects of fire plan review on October 18, 2023, at the Fredericton 

INN. This session is intended to provide an overview of the fire plan review 

process with focus on key components reviewed by the NBOFM. 
 

Topics to be covered: 

 

• Submission requirements under the NB Fire Prevention Act 

• Part 9 vs Part 3 

• Building classification 

• Grade and number of storeys 

• Construction requirements 

• Limiting distance 

• Fire department access 

• Active fire protection systems 

• Egress and exiting 

• High building requirements 

• Existing vs new construction 

• Alternative solutions 

 

Cost: $50 + HST for members, $75 + HST for non-members 

Register with Tracy at info@nbboa.ca 

 
 

Office of the Fire Marshal - Who we are and what we do? 
 

The Office of the Fire Marshal carries out the provisions of the Fire Prevention Act, 

delivers fire prevention and protection programs, and works with fire departments, 

municipalities, and partner organizations to promote fire safety. 

mailto:info@nbboa.ca

